
This notice serves as reminder to report storage capacity when completing U.S. Energy Information 
Administration (EIA) Forms EIA-810, 813, 815, and 819 with data for March 2019. 

Excel forms, instructions and frequently asked questions are available on our website at: 
http://www.eia.doe.gov/oil_gas/petroleum/survey_forms/pet_survey_forms.html. Forms may be 
submitted by secure file transfer to https://signon.eia.doe.gov/upload/noticeoog.jsp, or emailed to 
OOG.SURVEYS@eia.doe.gov. 

Response to these surveys is required by law. Specific statutory authorities are cited in the 
instructions. Questions you may have about the use and possible disclosure of the information you 
report are also answered in the instructions. 

Please contact survey managers listed below or me if you have any questions.

Form EIA-810: Julie Harris (202) 586-6281 julie.harris@eia.gov
Form EIA-813 and 815: Mark Mayo (202) 586-3536 mark.mayo@eia.gov
Form EIA-819: Chris Buckner (202) 586-6670 chris.buckner@eia.gov

Thank you for your continued cooperation in support of this program.

Michael Conner
Petroleum Supply Statistics Team
Office of Petroleum and Biofuels Statistics
U.S. Energy Information Administration
(202) 586-1795 michael.conner@eia.gov
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